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09/18/07
Dr. Hamm,

Please find enclosed the final report on the “Making Introduction to Physical Science
Relevant to Liberal Arts Majors” per the Professional Development Grant guidelines.

Thank you for funding our project we hope to continue this work in the future and the
findings will be integrated into our Introduction to Physical Science course.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at: 479-968-0230, or via e-
mail dbullock@atu.edu.

Sincerely,

Daniel Bullock, Ph. D.
Assistant Professor of Physics
McEver Hall 03

cc:  Dr. Richard Cohoon, Dean of Physical and Life Sciences
Dr. Jeff Robertson, Department Head of Physical Sciences



